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27-Aug

124 Burley Road neighbour Matt Camenzuli claimed dust had 
contaminated his property from the worksite and blanketed his 
backyard

Determined to be unrelated to Wallgrove Road works after 
internal investigation. Dust likely came from a neighbouring site 
operated by Oakdale East Estates

Wind monitoring concluded the dust was not a result of works at 
Wallgrove Road. Informed Mr Camenzuli by way of return phone 
call and passed his details on to Oakdale East stakeholder line. He 
was satisfied with the response and is now liaising with Oakdale 
East. 
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